
SAINT MARK'S CHURCH REIGATE  
VESTRY MEETING - SUNDAY 15 MAY 2022 HELD IN CHURCH 
DURING THE 10.00AM PARISH EUCHARIST  
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting took place during the course of the main 10.00am Eucharist.   
 
MINUTES: 
The minutes of the 2021 Vestry Meeting were agreed and signed as an accurate record of what had 
taken place. 
 
THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS: 
Mr Benjamin Read and Mrs Louise Wallis both having confirmed their willingness to stand were re-
elected Churchwardens.  Fr Martin thanked both Churchwardens for their work during the past year 
notwithstanding all the difficulties. 
 
There was no other business. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                   Chairman                         14 May 2023                                                  
 


